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 Hello everyone,  

It has been another busy week. I have enjoyed going into Year 5 and teaching some of the SRE with the boys. 

It has been a learning experience for me, especially working with Abdihakim from Barton Hill mosque. The 

experience has shown me that we need to have more conversations with all of our communities around how 

we present information and how sensitive subjects are addressed in different faith communities.  

Next week, many children will be at home on Wednesday due to the strikes. You will have read in my letter, 

the impact on schools is quite complex. We have lots of staff that can’t come into school because their own 

children are at home due to school closures. I was hoping that we could offer packed lunches to children 

who are not in school. Due to staff shortages, the kitchen will only be able to offer meals to children in 

school. We are looking at other options. The year groups that are shut are:  

Reception - CLOSED ON WEDNESDAY FEBRUARY 1st  

Year 1 - CLOSED ON WEDNESDAY FEBRUARY 1st  

Year 4 - CLOSED ON WEDNESDAY FEBRUARY 1st  

Year 5 - CLOSED ON WEDNESDAY FEBRUARY 1st  

The following Year groups will be open:  

Year 2 – OPEN ON WEDNESDAY FEBRUARY 1st  

Year 3 – OPEN ON WEDNESDAY FEBRUARY 1st  

Year 6 - OPEN ON WEDNESDAY FEBRUARY 1st  

As well as the strike day, next Wednesday is world hijab day. We will celebrate on Tuesday 31st January. Girls 

who wear a hijab can wear any colour on Tuesday to mark the occasion. Follow the link below to find out 

more.  

https://worldhijabday.com/  

It is also Hannah More’s birthday and we will be celebrating on Friday 3rd with activities during the day and 

cakes to share at the end of day. If you can, make or bring a cake and join us at the end of the day to share in 

the celebration.  

Enjoy the weekend.  

Mr Hawkins  

https://worldhijabday.com/
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Available online at www.hannahmore.org.uk/images/

Greggs_hardship_updated_2023.pdf or you can pick up a form at the office. 

If you need help with filling in the form, please ask and 

we can direct you to someone who can help! 

http://www.hannahmore.org.uk/images/Greggs_hardship_updated_2023.pdf
http://www.hannahmore.org.uk/images/Greggs_hardship_updated_2023.pdf


Watch the next episode of ‘Hannah More 
Newsdesk’ video at https://
vimeo.com/793378066/9e01d58691  

Thanks to the Year 6 team! 

https://vimeo.com/793378066/9e01d58691
https://vimeo.com/793378066/9e01d58691



